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Asphalt replacement over cross culverts  
 
Flushing Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will be replacing the asphalt over two cross culverts on 

Tuesday, April 25. From 7 a.m. to 11 a.m., crews will be on Turner Rd. between Coldwater Rd. 

and Stanley Rd. They will then move to Webster Rd. between Frances Rd. and Dodge Rd. between 

11 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. The roads will be closed to thru traffic. Motorists are advised to seek an 

alternate route. Please contact Alex Cook, Montrose Garage Supervisor, at (810) 767-4920 ext. 

324 if you have questions. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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